

September 22-26 // San Diego Marriott Mission Valley // San Diego, CA

# Dear 2021 ASPE Tech Symposium Attendee,

Registration for this year's Tech Symposium is going strong, and we are looking forward to a successful event on September 23-26 in San Diego.

ASPE is committed to hosting the safest Tech Symposium possible in the wake of the COVID-19 pandemic and will follow safety measures based on the latest guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and local and state governments.

For this year's Tech Symposium, the following event protocols will be used:



#### Mask Guidance

All attendees will be encouraged to wear masks, regardless of vaccination status. We encourage everyone to bring your own mask to the Tech Symposium.



## **Proof of Vaccination**

Proof of COVID-19 vaccination is NOT required in order to attend the 2021 ASPE Tech Symposium.



#### **Hand Sanitizer Stations**

Hand sanitizer stations will be located throughout the meeting space.



#### **Seating Arrangements**

Per the city of San Diego and according to the guidance of meeting events under 1,000 attendees, ASPE will set session rooms in normal classroom spacing.



## The San Diego Marriott Mission Valley Hotel

The San Diego Marriott Mission Valley hotel has implemented a variety of new protocols and elevated sanitation practices in response to the COVID-19 pandemic. Please review this link for a few adjustments to the services, amenities, and facilities available during your stay.

## For More Information

We encourage attendees to take preventive measures and review the link below from the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention: <a href="https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html">https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html</a>

We have confidence in our partnerships with the hotel, cities, and local authorities where our events take place, and we will continue to update our attendees on any new developments. We ask that if you are experiencing symptoms associated with COVID-19, which include fever, cough, and shortness of breath, among others, please do not attend the Symposium.

We are taking every effort to make sure your experience at our 2021 Tech Symposium is safe, positive, and productive and helps you meet your goals. We appreciate your flexibility and support of ASPE.

We look forward to hosting you for a safe and successful event in San Diego.

Sincerely,

Carol Johnson, CPD, LEED AP, CFI, FASPE

2020-2022 ASPE President

Billy Smith, FASPE

ASPE Executive Director/CEO